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LA CAÑADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
30-DAY NOTICE OF INTENT 

TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that La Cañada Unified School District intends to adopt a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration (MND) for the following described project in accordance with the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines. 
 
PROJECT TITLE: New Outdoor Pool Facility and South of Campus Improvement Project  
LEAD AGENCY: La Cañada Unified School District 
PROJECT LOCATION:   La Cañada High School, 4463 Oak Grove Drive, La Cañada Flintridge, Los 

Angeles County, Assessor’s Parcel Number 5823-001-901. 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION:   La Cañada Unified School District is proposing improvements to the La 
Cañada High School campus, which would involve the demolition of the existing basketball courts to 
construct a 40-meter pool with a 1,176-square-foot pool equipment area, 1,620-square-foot outdoor pool 
storage area, 218-square-foot girls restroom, 218-square-foot boys restroom, two 378-square-foot locker 
rooms, a 284-square-foot indoor concrete storage area, a 411-square-foot office, and 19 outdoor showers. 
The existing on-campus baseball field would be shifted west to expand the student parking lot, and the 
existing 25-meter pool and 750-square-foot pool equipment building would be replaced with new basketball 
courts with associated steps/seating. 
 
PROJECT IMPACTS: The Draft Initial Study found that the environmental effects from the project would 
be less than significant with implementation of required mitigation measures and compliance with existing 
Codes and Regulations. 
 
PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD: Begins: October 15, 2020 Ends: November 16, 2020 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: A virtual public hearing will be held before the La Cañada Unified School District on 
December 15, at 7:00 PM and can be accessed via its website or this link 
https://www.youtube.com/lcusdmedia. 
The Draft Initial Study/MND is being circulated for public review and comment for a period of 30 days. Any 
person may submit written comments to La Cañada Unified School District before the end of the review 
period. Comments on the Draft Initial Study/MND should be submitted in writing and must be received by 
5:00 p.m. on Monday November 16, 2020, at the following address: 

La Cañada Unified School District 
Attn: Mark Evans, Associate Superintendent of Business and Administrative Services 

4490 Cornishon Avenue 
La Cañada, CA 91011 

Email: mevans@lcusd.net 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The Draft Initial Study/MND and supporting documents are available for 
review online at: 
https://www.lcusd.net/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1773500&type=d&pREC_ID=1952614 
A hard copy of the Draft Initial Study/MND is available at the District offices located at the above noted 
address. 
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